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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Firstly, thank you for your understanding about the severe leaking in school last week. This 
appears to be due to blocked drains linked to the ongoing roofing work. The situation seems 
to have improved and there were no leaks today even though we had heavy rain over the 
weekend. 
 

M6 Theatre Visit 
We will be having a visit from the M6 Theatre company on Thursday. This will be for Years 1 
and 2 in the morning and Years 3,5 and 6 in the afternoon. Year 4 will not be watching this 
time as they will be seeing the play at the M6 theatre as part of their Linking Project work. 
The play is set in an allotment and a stage will be set up in the hall for the performance. For 
this reason, children will be having lunch in their classrooms just for the day. 

The cost of the performance is £250 and we would very much appreciate any donation that 
you could give towards this cost. 

 
Parent Governor 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor. If you are interested in this important 
role then please contact me via the office for further information or speak to Mrs Shabana 
Anwar, our Chair of Governors, for further details. 
 

Caretaker Vacancy 
I am disappointed to tell you that Mr Mayfield, our new caretaker has decided that working 
in a school is not for him. Consequently, we have advertised the post. If anyone is interested 
in applying for the job as caretaker then you will find the job advertised on the council job 
page or please speak to us at through the office. 
 

Nut products in school 
We have several children across school who have severe allergies to nuts. In order to keep 
them safe, please could there be no nuts put into children’s packed lunches. This especially 
applies to Year 3. Thank you for your support in this and your consideration of other 
children. 
Could I also remind parents that sweets are not allowed in school so should not be in packed 
lunches. 
 
Upcoming Events 
After half term we will be running a phonics drop in and lesson drop ins related to maths.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your child’s teacher or either myself 
or Mrs Begum – we will be happy to help. 
 
With kind regards,  
Mrs H Edge 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


